
From: Mary Alionis [mailto:mary@whistlingduckfarm.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:20 PM 
To: Sen.LaurieMonnesAnderson@state.or.us 
Subject: oppose hb 2644 

 
I oppose this bill as written. This is a removal of medical freedom; there is no need to change the law that 
is already in place which allows for either oral or injected Vit. K. I request that amendments are made to 
the bill to allow both oral and injection as administration methods of Vitamin K. 
Mary Alionis 
Josephine County, OR 
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